Woodchuck Radio, LLC
WEXP(FM), Brandon, VT
Facility Id. No. 64961
July 2022

Notice of Resumption of Operations

WEXP(FM) resumed operations on June 30, 2022 with facilities at variance to its licensed
authorization. Woodchuck Radio is filing today a request for special temporary authority to
operate WEXP at variance to the station’s licensed facilities.
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